
Calendar Of Events

OM's OBSERVATIONS

Its holiday season! Thanksgiving is right around
the corner and Christmas will be here in no
time. In hope everyone's Key Club is thriving,
staying strong, and continuing to make the
world a better place. Be sure to hold meetings
regularly and provide ample amounts of service
opportunities to your members.

December 1, 2021
Annual Dues Become

Delinquent

Vol 7

D i v i s i o n    9   N e w s l e t t e r

February 1, 2022
Unpaid Clubs Become

Suspended

Navigating November!

om@ktkey.org

Open Lieutenant Governor position
District Convention
Fall Rally

Here is what will be discussed in this month's
newsletter

November



Open Division Lieutenant Position
There currently is a position open for Division 9 Lieutenant

Governor. If you want to help your community and the key clubs in
your division achieve their service goals, then consider applying for

the LTG position. It is a great opportunity to meet new people,
make lasting connections, and help others around you. 



If you are interested, please email me at om@ktkey.org and the

Governor dalton@ktkey.org

District Convention
The Key Club District Convention will be held in Marriott Cool Springs
Franklin, Tennessee from the dates March 18-20 in 2022. During these 2

eventful days, election of 2021-2022 District Officers will be held as well as the
Service Fair, Workshops, a dance and more. More details will be released in

the coming months. It will be lots of fun all the while staying productive.



Thank you for taking the time to read this newsletter. If
you have any questions about the information in this

newsletter, please email me at any time. Even if its not
Key Club related, just send an email over. Don't hesitate

to ask!

Fall Rally Success!
Fall Rally was great this year! Thank you to everyone who attended and
supported Key Club at Fall Rally Around 500 people attended which is

amazing. Along with the fun, some important matters were discussed such as
the DCON theme which is Superheroes in Service. It will be very exciting

seeing this theme come together at DCON so make sure you attend!


